
Newsletter
S O U T H  L E E  N u r s e r y

Date: Friday 27th May 2022

Dates for the diary:

Reminders
The PTA have asked for parents to search Feel
Good Shopping before buying online as it is an
easy fundraising page. It raises money for the
school which benefits the children as they help
with purchasing extra resources and funding
nursery events etc.

You can now get the #easyfundraising Donation
Reminder on your iPhone and iPad!
Simply download their app and enable the
Donation Reminder feature on your Safari
browser. They'll then pop up every time a
donation is available.
This means South Lee School PTA - Bury St
Edmunds won't miss out on any donations as
you're shopping online using your mobile! 

Find out more here:
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/donation-
reminder-ios?
utm_campaign=donationreminderios-
2022&utm_source=social&utm_medium=faceb
ook&utm_content=raisemore

Monday 30th May
Monday 6th June
Friday 1st July
Saturday 2nd July
Monday 4th July
Tuesday 5th July
Wednesday 6th July
Friday 8th July

HALF TERM
Term Time Pupils Return
Nursery Sports Day
PTA Summer Party
Swans Graduation
South Lee Arts Evensong
Summer Fete
Last Day for Term Time
Pupils

From the Nursery Manager...
I just wanted to start with saying thank you to
everyone that attended our Family Fun Day, I
hope you all enjoyed yourselves as much as the
children and staff did!
I would also like to say a huge thank you to the
PTA for running a successful tombola and second
hand uniform stall. 
The children have had a lovely afternoon
participating in the school's Jubilee celebrations!
They have had fun parading their crowns,
learning about her reign as queen and looking
back over the last seven decades. 

Baby Ball Crazy
Join us for our Baby Ball Crazy sessions, for
children age 0-3 years, every Tuesday during
term time. The session runs from 1.45pm -
2.45pm and costs £4.00 per family (paid on
arrival). 

Parent & Toddler
These exciting sessions are held every Wednesday
and Friday during term time in our onsite Forest
School! The session runs from 9.15am - 10.15am
and costs £3.00 per family (paid on arrival).
Siblings of pupils at our Nursery are welcome!

PTA Summer Celebration
The PTA Summer Celebration will be held on
Saturday 2nd July, 7.30pm to 10.30pm. Tickets are
£35.00 per person and include entertainment,
nibbles and a drink. Tickets are still available to
purchase from the school office. We wish all of our parents and children

a lovely weekend and half term!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/donation-reminder-ios?utm_campaign=donationreminderios-2022&utm_source=social&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=raisemore

